
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Corinne Knight' <crknight2@msn.com>

Date: 11/1/2013 2:19:16 PM
Subject: RE: Corinne Knight Job Application

Corinne,

Thanks for your interest in a part time position with the Lieutenant Governor's Office. What days and times would 
you be available to work next semester?

Thanks.

Tony Kester

From: Corinne Knight [mailto:crknight2@msn.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 01, 2013 2:13 PM 
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Corinne Knight Job Application

Mr. Kester:

My father, Ed Knight, recently spoke to you about possible intern/student job opportunities
with the Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging. I am extremely interested in this position as a means to gain 
experience in a government office and to assist the growing elderly population of our state. I am interested in 
working next semester; however, I could start in early December and would be available to work during the
semester break.

Attached is a scan of my application. Please let me know if there is anything else I can provide; my phone
number is (803)201-3384 . I look forward to the opportunity to talk with you more about this position.

Regards,

Corinne Knight
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